12-124-2020 Monday
Lunch served

CBOC lunch will be delivered to CBOC front desk at 12 noon on 12-14-2020. Please
watch for delivery.

Honor Annex lunch will be delivered to CBOC on 12-22-2020 at NOON

Teleworking employees may drive to the main campus or the CBOC of their choosing and
enjoy the lunch on 12-14-2020. HONOR 12-22-20

3rd Shift and Night Shift please pick up your lunch on either Monday afternoon (start of
your shift) or Tuesday morning 7-9AM M11-244 12-15-2020 BREAKFAST on 12-15-
2020

Gifts will be distributed on 12-14-2020 in the hall of heroes from 10AM to 4PM. If you
work off site, please pick up your gift after 12-14-20 in room M11-244. Gifts maybe sent to
CBOC.

If you would like your gift sent to a CBOC, please email Orlivea at Orlivea@%10afge.org
with your NAME, SIZE of JACKET and CBOC location. We will need all 3 things in order to
process your order.

You may pick up your gift any day after 12-14-2020 in Room M11-244.

Official meeting starts at 530PM at V's on 40 highway. The meeting is FREE to all dues
paying members. (unfortunately we cannot allow supervisors to attend official meetings,
but please come to the lunch)

AFGE is sponsoring a union dinner at 5pm at V's and this dinner will have a cost of only Elil
RRETE 0. Tickets to the dinner can be purchased using our PayPal account. The
holiday dinner includes coffee, Iced Tea and Soft Drinks Tuscan - Baked Lasagna, Baked
Chicken and Cannelloni Florentine, Tossed Salad, Broccoli Normandy, Hot Garlic Toast, and
V's Homemade Italian Rum Cake.

If you would be interested in a dinner ticket, please email Orlivea at Orlivea@%10afge.org.

Orlivea will send you a link to pay for the 10 dollars and reserve a seat for dinner 12-14-
2020. Please note the dinner is separate from the lunch. You CAN attend both. Both
Dinner and Lunch are for AFGE local 910 members only.

No one can pick up food or gift for another employee. ** If you absolutely CANNOT get to
the hall for lunch, call us at 816-924-4440 and we will see if we can accommodate a
delivery. This will only be available to staff that is not allowed a break from their
department.




